
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello to you,  

It is summertime and all the schools, preschools and nurseries will be shut for 

quite a long time. 

We have made you a calendar so that you can cross off each day. There are 

some pictures that you can stick on the calendar or space to draw pictures of 

what you are going to do. 

Have a lovely summer and enjoy your holiday 

Emma and Tracey 

   


